
 
The Appaloosa Horse Club of Canada 

 
Wishes to express their sincere appreciation to the 

Government of Alberta through the Alberta Lottery Fund 

for their generous funding from the  

 

2011 – 2012 Community Spirit Program Donation Grant 

 

to enhance the quality of our services to our  

Membership and the Community at Large 

 
 
 

         Issued at Claresholm, Alberta     Date    March 1, 2013 
 
          
                                ____________________________________________  

President 

 
         ________________________________________________ 

ApHCC Registrar 

 


